
From: Dandridge, Alex - PDR 

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 9:45 AM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Subject: FW: Monument Removal 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Carole Conner [mailto:ccolecon@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 8:14 AM 

To: Dandridge, Alex - PDR <Alex.Dandridge@richmondgov.com> 

Subject: Monument Removal 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you 

recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

The removal of the pedestals on Monument Avenue is premature. It is just another example of throwing 

money at a problem before a real and permanent solution has been thought through. 

Look at the planted plots on Lombardy near that  pedestal and see what the plan to plant the area will 

look like in just a few months. 

I strongly believe the pedestals should stay ( to preserve some semblance of order ) until whatever 

permanent plan for these areas is designed. 

Carole C. Conner 

1800 Monument Avenue 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


